
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
JUNE 23, 2020 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Dave Polisoto, Larry Powers & Deb Wood. 
The meeting was called to order at 2:35pm. 
 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the December 9, 2019 board meeting have been approved and  
posted on the HRGA web page at www.hrga.org.    
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Deb reported a balance of $1,440.81. 
The Board approved a payment of $50 for services rendered for computer 
repair/updating. 
 
WORLD HANDICAP SYSTEM 
Information was sent to HRGA members via email in the Spring.  No further action 
is necessary at this time.   
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 4TH TOURNAMENT 

 Larry posted the sign-up sheet 
 Dona sent email announcement & reminder 
 Dona prepared rules sheet 
 Deb will prepare a card for each player showing handicap plus par for total 

number of shots allowed 
 Dave & Deb will collect money 
 Karen will verify eligibility (must be HRGA member to compete) 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores 
 Deb will provide tape measures & closest to the pin signs to be used to 

record distances from pin – on Hole #’s 1, 2, & 3.  Also make sure there  
are stickers to attach to flags. 

 There will be skins 
 Deb checked – bar will be open 

 
 



 

 

RESPONSIBILITIES FOR JULY 11TH TOURNAMENT (2-PERSON BB) 
 Dona emailed announcement 
 Larry posted sign-up sheet 
 Larry will prepare cards & check handicaps 
 Deb will prepare instruction sheet 
 Karen will collect money 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores 

 
NEW CONTACTS 
Sean Brooks is leaving HR this week.  The new contacts, per Sean, are Debbie 
Diehl and Mike DiNorma. 
 
HRGA MEMBERSHIP 
There are currently 32 association members, compared to 51 last year.  Only 5 of 
the 32 are under the age of 65.  We have an aging/senior membership.  We 
should start discussions about what changes we might need to make next year. 
Decision was made to table this until a future meeting. 
 
EMAIL REMINDER 
Dona will send an email reminder to Dave Barton asking him to call if he will not 
be playing in a tournament that he has signed-up for. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Tuesday, July 21st, beginning at 2:00pm, at HR. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:35pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


